
 

August 9, 2022     
Medway Planning & Economic Development Board 

Meeting 
 

4 Marc Road Special Permit 
Modification Public Hearing    

 

• Notice dated July 1, 2022 re: Public Hearing 
Continuation to August 9, 2022  

• Email dated August 1, 2022 NeoOrganics COO Chad 
Blair withdrawing the modification application  
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Susan Affleck-Childs

From: Chad Blair <cblair@neoalts.com>
Sent: Monday, August 1, 2022 3:18 PM
To: Susan Affleck-Childs
Subject: [External] Withdrawal

Hi Susan 
I would like to withdraw my application to modify the previously issued marijuana special permit without prejudice. 
 
Chad Blair 
COO 
508-301-3084 O 
617-571-6068 m 
cblair@NEOalts.com  

 
 

 
 


